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Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting of Great and Little Kimble cum Marsh held on 
Wednesday 12th March 2014 at Kimble Stewart Hall at 7.30pm 

Prior to the start of this meeting a short time will be allocated, subject to the sole discretion Chairman of the meeting, for 
statements or questions from members of the public 

Two member of the public attended to voice concern over the New WDC Local Plan 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

   
1 Attendance and Acceptance of Apologies 

Councillor John Austin (Chairman), Councillor Donna Johnson (Vice-Chair), Councillor Gerald Redding, 
Councillor Alun Jones, Councillor David Williams, Councillor James Good, Julie Bunker – Clerk 
Apologies - Councillor Delia Burton 
 

2 Declaration of interest in any item on this agenda by a member 
None declared 
 

3 To agree and sign the minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held on 12th February 2014 
The minutes were unanimously agreed and were signed by the Chairman and Clerk 
 

4 To review and agree the Accounts to February 2014 and agree payments for March 2014 
(List of payments attached) 
The accounts and payments were unanimously agreed 
 

5 Planning Applications and appeals 
To review and confirm the responses made to Wycombe District Council by the planning working party.  
(Attached updated list) 
The Parish Council carefully reviewed all the current planning applications. 
 

6 To agree to response to the New Wycombe District Local Plan Consultation (Deadline 4th April 2014) 
Cllr Reading has prepared a response on behalf of the Parish Council; the Clerk will circulate this for any further 
comments. 
 

7 The Bernard Arms - to resolve response to interested parties 
The Parish Council will submit and expression of interest to WDC as part of the Community Right to bid, as it was 
felt this may assist any local groups or individuals by giving more time to raise any capital. 
 

8 Rights of Way – Parish Clearance Scheme  
To determine if we would like to take on responsibility for cutting back of vegetation on some of our local footpaths 
in return for a grant from BCC and letter from The Chiltern Society in respect of this scheme.  
 
The Parish Council resolved not to become part of the Scheme at this time. 
 

9 Correspondence, reports and Issues from Councillors and Parish Clerk  
 Parish Council maintained areas (to include grass cutting, play area, litter bins etc) 

None 
 Report/Issues from Clerk  

The Clerk reported that an email regarding the rerouting of Footpath 29 in Marsh had been received on 
10th March with comments needed within 4 weeks, the Clerk will ask for an extension to allow formal 
discussion at the April meeting. 

 Reports/Issues from Councillors 
Cllr Johnson expressed concern about vehicles mounting the verge to avoid right turning cars at the 
B4009/A4010 junction (ties in with Resident correspondence below) 
Litter Pick organised for 29th March 10am, Cllrs to meet outside Prince Of Wales, Kimble Indian and the 
Swan. 
Potholes to be reported through Marsh, Church Lane and Bridge Street. 
  

 Correspondence Received 
o Thank you letter from Risborough Community Bus for our generous donation 
o PC have been copied in on letter send to Environmental Health regarding Willowcroft, Marsh 

Clerk to write to EH also and owners of Willowcroft 
o The Chiltern Society Magazine 
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o Invitation to enter the Best Kept Village Competition 
It was resolved not to enter this competition. 

o Letter from Resident regarding Pedestrian Safety around the B4009 Rail bridge 
The Clerk will contact BCC to ask is further signs and renewed and better white lining be installed 
here. 

 
10 To receive items for inclusion on the agenda for the next meeting of the council on Wednesday 9th April 2014 at 

7.30pm at Kimble Stewart Hall Committee Room. 
 

 Footpath 29 – Marsh 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Councillor John Austin (Chairman)                          Julie Bunker (Parish Clerk)        
 9th April 2014                          9th April 2014 


